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Board of Management of St. Joseph’s National School Agreed Report 27/5/’21
The following is the Agreed Report following a Board of Management meeting held on Thursday 27th May  2021
· Minutes of the previous meeting were read and signed.
· Principal informed Board that no meeting had taken place during Jan- April  due to Covid Restrictions. However principal met with chairperson as necessary.
· Policies to be ratified: updated Job Sharing policy for teachers and SNAs/ Home use of school owned Assistive Technology.
· Enrolments for September: 5 pupils have enrolled in Junior Infants and 1 boy in 5th class. 2 boys have enrolled in the Reach Class to replace 2 leavers.
· Induction for New Infants takes place this week with 1 child visiting the school at a time.
· First Confession will take place on Thurs 3rd June/ First Holy Communion on Sat 18th Sept/ No date has been given for Confirmation yet.
· There will be Job Sharing with an SNA in the Reach class from September.
· A new bus escort has been appointed for September Ms. Nora Mc Neely.
· Junior School tour to Mollie Moo’s takes place on 22nd June and Senior tour to Lilliput on 15th June.
· Date for Sports Day to be confirmed. This will involve sports activities within class bubbles.
· Tennis lessons are ongoing with Tennis coach Fergus Murphy.
· Sarah Meyler a Relationships and Sexuality facilitator will be visiting the school on 18th June.
· Standardised testing in Reading, Maths and Spelling has been completed.
· Unfortunately we were unable to accommodate our Transition year students this year.
· July Provision will run again this year for 2 weeks beginning on 28th June.
· Class allocation for September is the same as this year. No changes.
· The new classroom is progressing very quickly. We are waiting now for doors and windows to be installed.


Yours sincerely
Pauline O’Hara
Secretary to the Board of Management
